· Letter to ask your MP to become a member of the APPG:


 [Your Street Address]

[Your City]

 [Your Postcode]


			[Month, Day, Year]

[Name of recipient] 
[Street Address]
[City]
[Postcode]

Dear [insert MP’s name],

As my local MP, I am contacting you to ask you to represent my views on surrogacy when the Law Commission publishes its report and draft bill in Spring 202. I have suggested a few ways that you can do this, including joining the All-Party Parliamentary Group on Surrogacy, chaired by Andrew Percy MP (Con).
Surrogacy is a subject which is very important to me because [please add a short paragraph with your personal story, including why surrogacy is important to you and any problems that the current law has caused for you].
As part of the draft bill, I’d like to see the following changes to UK law:
· [please add your wishes for law change as separate bullet points here. You can look on our webpage here to see our recommendations]
I appreciate the demands on your time and that this is a busy time for you, however, this issue is very important to me and I would be extremely grateful if you can represent my experience and wishes for reform by taking forward at least one of the actions below:
· Become a member of the All-Party Parliamentary Group on Surrogacy, which will keep you up to date with the latest developments in relation to law reform. Please contact Andrew Percy’s office by emailing kassim.qureshi@parliament.uk
· Write to the Minister, asking them to put time aside for the bill to be debated
· Attend the Appg event on surrogacy on 14th March 2023 (you can email kassim.qureshie@parliament.uk to find out more details)
· Submit a Paliamentary Question
· Read the briefing document from the APPG
· Let me know when I can come and talk to you directly about this issue at one of your surgeries
Thank you for taking the time to read this email. I am very happy to talk to you about this in more detail and appreciate your support on this matter.
Kind regards
[insert your name]
